Rosenson, Valerie

From:

Lisa Butler charles the Company

Sent:

Wednesday, April 09, 2014 2:43 PM

To:

Rosenson, Valerie; Louizos, John; Bosak Jr., Gerald;

rfreedman@gardenhomesmanagement.com; Gabriele, Salvatore; dnwill@optonline.net;

Gilden, Lorraine C

Cc:

Imbutler@optonline. net

Subject:

No Tax Increases for Stamford!

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Vivian, Please share with the Board of Reps.

Lorraine- Please print for Mary Lou Rinaldi

Dear Board of Finance and Board of Representative Members,

I am writing to you today because I am deeply concerned with the Mayors proposed 5% property tax increase for Stamford. As you are all well aware, several residents last year received 10-50% tax increases after the reevaluation was done and are still suffering financially. It is critical that you consider this when approving the Mayors proposed budget on Thursday night (BOF).

We can not possibly take any more tax increases in this City!

When I think back at David Martin's campaign, his platform for gaining the votes was "Good Government that promotes sounds fiscal management, transparency and keep tax's down" (Taken from Unless you want a Mayor in City Hall who will: campaign piece), We are asking that you please hold Mayor David Martin to his words!

Lisa Butler

· CHEST CONTRACTOR CONTRACTOR